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About You

What is your name?

Name:

Robert Williamson

What is your organisation?

Organisation:

On behalf of:

How can we contact you?

Email:

Telephone:

Address:

Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road.

I support the bid for the same reason as I support the planning application - see below.

As a delivery driver I am all too familiar with the problems of driving on the three side roads that connect Inchgarth Road and the North Deeside Road. They are

too narrow for today's vehicles and there are problems at the top of two of these roads with vehicles trying to turn in from the main road which causes congestion

on North Deeside Road. Visibility at both ends of these roads is poor and it is difficult to see what's coming. Scrapes and accidents are inevitable. Putting a

proper new road between the two main roads on this unused site seems obvious and overdue. The plan is better than most in that it seems to be catering for

what people want and the site is not overcrowded with open green space and access to the railway line.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:
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